

May 3, 2023

Mr. William Henry Freer 1673 Rugby Avenue Atlanta, GA 30337-2115

Dear Henry:

I was thrilled to hear the impressive news that you will be continuing your football career at Georgia Tech while pursuing your PhD in Chemical Engineering. *Wow,* and *Congratulations!* You have certainly been a stellar example of honoring the Woodward Academy Georgia Tech Scholarship and Leadership Award.

On behalf of everyone at the Georgia Tech Alumni Association, we share in your pride of this success and are definitely proud to call you "one of our own!"

With kindest regards, I remain

Sincerely,

Dene Sheheane, MGT 91

President

Georgia Tech Alumni Association

Cc: Mr. Carey Brown